Alan Ehrlich

From: kevin o'reilly <kor@theedge.ca>

Sent: June-18-12 9:21 AM

To: Paradis, Adrian

Cc: McPherson, Morag; RayCase; ToddSlack; Alan Ehrlich; DennisKefalas
Subject: re: Technical Session June 27-28?

Importance: High

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Adrian

Have the dates of June 27-28 for another Technical Session been confirmed?
A few points that I should raise now. We are expecting that the Session will be recorded and transcripts
taken. This will be important in terms of documenting areas of agreement and disagreement as we move

forward to the public hearing in September.

We expect that this will be a public meeting, open to all the parties and that the Review Board staff would
be invited to observe the meeting.

An agenda as sooon as possible with a location would be very helpful. We are hoping that the Technical
Session will deal with at least two issues as follows:

1. The Round Two Information Request Responses as filed by AANDC/GNWT in February 2012. The
concerns from AN were outlined in our March 8, 2012 letter to the Review Board.

2. Project Updates in a number of areas including:

--the Site Stabilization Plan, results of the CALPUFF modelling and air quality cumulative effects
assessment;

--further research and modelling into ice thinning on Back Bay caused by the diffuser;
--further research into the effects of the diffuser on water quality in Yellowknife Bay;
--revisions or updates to the risk assessment for the site;

--further research into the wetting process for the frozen block; and

--any other areas of significant progress or change in project design and implementation.

We look forward to receiving further information on the session next week.

Kevin O'Reilly
Alternatives North

PS Alan, please file this e-mail on the Giant Mine public registry. Thank you.



